
 

30 April 2020 

 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

 

As you may be aware the government have announced a scheme to provide a 

laptop / 4G router to any student in Year 10 who does not have internet access at 

home.  This scheme is designed to support students who are at a significant 

disadvantage because they cannot access on line learning from home during the 

current lockdown.   

 

The scheme is a loan system.  A laptop / 4G router would be loaned to any eligible 

student for the duration of school closure.  There will be a loan agreement to be 

signed and the laptop will have to be returned once school is re-opened.  The 

entire scheme will be co-ordinated by the Hope Learning Trust on behalf of the 

school. 

 

We are now putting together a list of any students who may be able to benefit 

from this scheme.  Available laptops will be allocated according to need.  We 

would be grateful if you could contact us either on laptops@grahamschool.org or 

by telephoning school on 01723 366451 if your child might be eligible for this 

scheme.  Please contact us by Thursday 7 May.  The only students entitled to 

access this scheme will be those who cannot currently access on line learning 

from home.  We will collate our list of eligible students based on all the information 

we hold.  If we need any further information we will contact you directly. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emma Robins 
Principal | Graham School 

mailto:laptops@grahamschool.org

